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Thé MATHEMATICAL ASSOCIATION of AMERICA

INCORPORATED

1529 Eighteenth Street, N\W. e Washington, D.C. 20036 e (202) 387-5200

Edgar H. Vaughn Building
Dolciani Mathematical Center

September 24, 1981

Professor A. M. Fink
Department of Mathematics

Iowa State University
Ames, TA 50011

Dear Professor Fink:

“‘About two years ago the Committee on the Exchange of Information on Mathematics
(CEIM) established a subcommittee to provide assistance and encouragement to the
various Sections of the MAA in developing and expanding local publicity efforts.
The goal is to improve the public image of mathematics. This subcommittee,
called the Public Information Panel, consists of one public information repre-
sentative from each of the MAA Sections. This letter is a reminder about the
existence of the panel and a request for you to provide a nominee for the posi-
tion of public information representative from your Section.

The responsibilities of the position are described on the attached sheet.
Because of that description, some Sections have chosen to designate a recent
editor of the Section newsletter for the position. However that is not necessary.

It is hoped that your Section Executive Committee can act on this appointment
fairly soon. We would like to have responses from all Sections and have the
Panel in place by the January 1982 meetings. Let me know if the currently
designated representative from your Section (whose name is listed below) is to
continue or if there is a new appointment.

FPlease send the names directly to me. Thank you for yowr continued cooperation.

Sincerely,

W?‘C\W

J s R.C., Leitzel
Chairman, CEIM

Department of Mathematics
The Ohio State University
231 West 18th Avenue
Columbus, Ohio 43210

JRCL/sr
Enclosure

cc. James Peake
William L. Waltmann

Currently designated pablic information representative from your Section:

Wayne L. Woodworth
Drake University



